
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

A Public Hearing will be held at the Central Iowa Regional 

Housing Authority (CIRHA) office on May 20, 2024 at 5:00 PM. 

The PHA Annual Plan will be discussed with significant additions 

contemplated. Along with annual changes, additions to be 

discussed include the possible disposition of units in Melcher-

Dallas and Redfield, the award and expenditure of a $4.1 million 

Housing Related Hazards Capital Fund Grant, and changes to the 

Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan to incorporate 

HOTMA required items and language. Public comment can be 

made in person at the meeting or prior to the meeting by mail to 

the CIRHA office. Relevant documents will be available for review 

at CIRHA’s office located at 1201 SE Gateway Drive, Grimes, IA 

50111. Office hours are 8:00 am to 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm to 4:30 

pm; Monday – Friday. Dated 4-1-2024. 


